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Construction News

Bi-Weekly Project Update
March 14 — March 26, 2016

Rehabilitation of Bridge No. 00163A, | -95 over West River and State Route 745 in
the Towns of West Haven and New Haven

INSIDE THIS NEWSLETTER: Interstate Impacts/Local Road Impacts/Potential Vibration/Noise
Construction Activities/Site Progress Photos/Work Zone Safety Tips

INTERSTATE IMPACTS:
- None Scheduled.

LOCAL ROAD IMPACTS:
- Demolition of the existing 1-95 SB Bridge over the West River from 5:00 p.m. to 2:30 a.m.
- Pouring concrete for substructures of new Bridge No. 163 over the West River.
- Installation of piles for foundation of new Bridge No. 164 over Ella T. Grasso Boulevard.

- Steel erection for new Bridge No. 163 over the West River. Detour on Kimberly Avenue from 6 p.m. to 6
a.m. on March 15, 2016 and March 16, 2016 for this operation. See attached Press Release.

POTENTIAL VIBRATION/NOISE CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES:

- Daytime and nighttime activities that may create vibrations and/or noise are scheduled to occur
throughout the period from Monday, March 14, 2016 to Saturday, March 26, 2016.

WORK ZON E SAFE DRIVING TIPS:
- Wear your seatbelt.
- Obey speed limit.
- Obey road crew flaggers and pay attention to the signs.
- Slow down for work zones.
- Be patient and stay calm.
- Stay alert of your surroundings.
- Keep a safe distance between you and the car ahead.
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Ne Bridge No. 163 Stage 2 Looking East



FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:

Project Resident Engineer
George Cooper
Office: 475-238-8538

Connecticut Department of Transportation Project Engineer
Ghazi Alsaqgri
Office: 475-238-8538

The Connecticut Department of Transportation is working to inform local residents of current and upcoming construction activities
through bulletins such as this. For additional information on this Project and other Projects, please visit the Connecticut De partment of
Transportation Project website: (www.i95westriver.com). Please feel free to contact Ayquel.Cepeda@ct.gov with any questions,
concerns or to add your contact information to our distribution list.
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